
 

 

 

 

GCCF awarded $80,134 during its Fall 2024 grant cycle. 

We thank all applicants for their time in applying. 

 

• United Way of Gratiot & Isabella Counties received $5,000 to expand the ALICE Support Fund 

to offer transportation assistance; 

• Child Advocacy received $4,450 to increase participation in parenting programs by removing 

financial and logistical barriers for families in Gratiot County;  

• Breckenridge Community Schools received $4,000 to acquire traveling Automated External 

Defibrillators (AED) for the school district; 

• Gratiot County Hope House received $15,000 to fund direct guest costs within the shelter; 

• Gratiot Emergency Housing received $8,000 to provide assistance to Gratiot County residents 

who are facing a housing crisis and are in danger of losing their residence or are in need of 

securing a residence; 

• Mid-Michigan Industries received $6,820 for Youth Post Secondary Training Tours; 

• Healthy Pine River received $5,055 to research the ongoing degradation of the Alma and St. 

Louis impoundment waters of both communities and through research seek to find viable 

solutions that can reverse the ongoing degradation; 

• Ithaca Adventist Community Service Center received $8,000 for Basic Clothing Needs & My 

School Closet;  

• Alma Highland Festival and Games received $5,250 to replace and update the welcoming booths 

to share information and bring about a product that is easily used for other Gratiot County events 

who need information sharing spaces;  

• Alma Public Schools received $3,059 for the 2025 Stratford Trip to assist with transportation; 

• Village of Breckenridge received $10,000 to contribute to the overall cost of the Jaycee-

Hoffmeyer Memorial Park playground upgrades; and 

• Michigan Arts Access received $5,500 to provide an equitable arts education for special 

education students and opportunities for creative expression for adults with disabilities in Gratiot 

County. 

 

### 


